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To:
Subject:
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A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon
A417 Missing Link, Birdlip, Gloucestershire
02 October 2021 15:41:49

For the Attention of
The Inspector

May I bring the following to your attention, as a resident of Birdlip,
that I support the above scheme and ask to be included. A resident
from Cowley was allowed to register after the 3 September 2021 date,
which I believe has set a precedent and I now wish to register my
interest. We support the scheme as it addresses the Safety issues for
road users (many accidents and lives lost), Pollution, noise, rat running
through Birdlip and surrounding villages.

Only last weekend, Sunday 26 September 2021, there was another head
on collision in the general location of Nettleton Bottom, near Birdlip,
where upon an air ambulance was required.

I submit the above for my inclusion the same as the Cowley resident.

Regards

Irene McTaiiart





